Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



2nd November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted to announce that Nursery and Reception will be performing in the early years 'Festive Sing-a-long' to start off the festive season. The children are working hard to learn a range of festive songs to perform to their families on Tuesday 5th December and Wednesday 6th December.

<u>Performance times</u>

Tuesday 5th December

Doors open at 10.30am. Show to start at 10.50am

Wednesday 6th December.

Doors open at 10.30am. Show to start at 10.50am.

Tickets

Due to space restrictions, only two adults will be able to attend per family. Younger siblings may attend the performance sitting on parents laps. Tickets are free of charge, however, it is imperative that tickets are ordered and shown on entry to the performance. This is to ensure that we do not exceed the capacity of the hall.

Please book your tickets via Arbor. They will be available from Monday 20th November. Your two adult tickets can either be booked on the same day or you can book one ticket for each day. Bookings close on Thursday 30th November at 3pm.

All tickets will be distributed on Monday 4th December.



Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



Costumes

We kindly ask that all children wear their school uniform and a festive jumper during their performances. Please can all festive jumpers be in school, in a named carrier bag by Thursday 24th November. Audience members are also encouraged to wear bright and jolly attire to enjoy the festive season.

Donations

A donations bucket will be available for your kindvoluntary contributions before and after the show. We appreciate your ongoing support to raise money for the school.

We look forward to starting the festive season and celebrating the childrens hard work at the 'Festive Sing-a-long'

Kind regards

Miss Hutcheon

EYFS Lead

